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Interactive Dialogue on Report of Saint Kits and Nevis

January 2021
The Republic of Serbia welcomes the delegation of Saint Kits and Nevis and thanks the head of delegation for the comprehensive presentation of the UPR National Report. 

Serbia welcomes all the efforts of the authorities of Saint Kits and Nevis aiming at fulfilling its commitments towards the UN human rights mechanisms. 

We would like to recommend to Saint Kits and Nevis the following:

- to improve the cooperation with the UN human rights bodies and mechanisms with more respect for their recommendations, in particular those related to ratifications of the basic UN human rights conventions;   

- to strengthen the capacity of the Ombudsman institution.   


We wish Saint Kits and Nevis a successful review.
